



Lieutenant Colonel Darius BARČIUS Acting Commander of Lithuanian Armed Forces School

06.12.2024 No KV-3.5-1/24/23340

Request for the Official Visit to the Estonian Military Academy

Dear Lieutenant Colonel

First of all let me pay gratitude to you for hosting our delegation at your institution, the feedback has been extremely positive.

As it was identified during the visit we need deeper understanding about our NCO education before moving further with cooperation planning and therefore I invite your delegation to Estonian Military Academy.

We will offer you introduction about Estonian NCO education and career, training facilities and environment.

For any questions or visit planning details our contact will be CSM Indrek Ojasoo via email indrek.ojasoo@mil.ee

I hope to see you soon.

Kind regards

Brigadier General Viktor Kalnitski

Commandant of the Estonian Military Academy